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From:  
Sent: Monday, 5 July 2021 8:02 PM
To: Economics and Governance Committee
Subject: I do not consent to the new proposed bill extending emergency powers to April 

30, 2022

Hi committee members, 

My name is Alina Davis of 
I am writing to you because I do not consent to this proposed new bill which will extend the state of 
emergency powers until April 2022. 

To lock down, wear masks, prevent travel, prevent people from being able to move freely around the 
country, visit our ageing relatives, cause economical pain, job loss, homelessness, mental health issues, 
domestic violence, suicides & violence over a virus that hasn’t even reached an epidemic level here in this 
country... well I’m sure the list of problems is far greater than all I’ve written & It seems absolutely 
ridiculous that you would be willing to put not just myself or yourselves but also the rest of the Australian 
people through it for another 10 months & that is truely concerning.  

You are here to serve our country, you are in a role that is to honour & serve in a way which doesn’t harm 
us. Not force these unfair restrictions upon our lives. Surely it’s part of the constitution!!  

I urge your committee to reconsider. Surely you all have family and friends who will be affected by these 
measures. Surely there is a better way to approach this.  

Thank you for your time,  

Alina Davis 
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